gGYM NASTICS

Dear Dynamics family,

I just got done listening to a powerful song about life not being fair. I decided to sit down at my
computer and write to you knowing that I need to put faith in my God, my wife and family, my
coaches, parents and every athlete that walks thru the door.

We, as a gym, are going to fight to keep paying our coaches and instructors through this difficult time. I
promise you that we will do whatever it takes to come out the other side even stronger. I have some
parents calling to drop classes because of uncertainty or the financial drain this time is taking on them.
I have other parents calling and asking if it would help to keep kids enrolled so that our coaches can
still get paid. I even have a few parents offering to help other families. I have coaches offering to take
pay cuts or go without pay just to make sure we come out of this difficult time and still have a business
to come back to. Wow! Erin and I are truly blessed to have such a wonderful gym family.

We understand if anyone needs to drop or even reduce their tuition. Our offer is going to be the same to
all the athletes. We will continue to post videos and activities for the kids to do at home. We hope to be
increasing this for more levels as well. We would love to hear your feedback and see some videos of
your kiddos doing gymnastics, dance and cheer in the back yard or in your living room. If you have not
watched all the videos, please check them out on our Facebook page. The coaches are working hard to
produce fun activities and skill-based learning. Don’t forget to work on Tumbling Meet routines and
Dance recital routines! Have fun with it but be careful and stay safe.

For those of you that stay enrolled and continue paying tuition during this time:

» We will be offering Open Gym, Parent Night Outs and some clinics to help with make-ups when we
are allowed to return to a normal schedule.

» We will push back the date for our Tumbling and Trampoline Meet so that as many people as possible
can still participate. More specific info TBA.

* The dance recital date has been pushed back. Look for Facebook posts and emails from Miss Kristen
about the details.

» We are working on designing a t-shirt for every gymnast, cheerleader and dancer that stays enrolled
with us during this time.

We are continually trying to come up with other ideas of ways we can help. If you have any, please let
us know.

The full-time staff has been cleaning the gym daily even while you are out. Erin and I will not be
taking any payroll during this time and are looking for other cost cutting measures. It is all a blur at
times, but as soon as we can, we will celebrate having your kids back in the gym! God bless you and
your family and stay safe!!

Steve and Erin Strobel
Dynamics Gymnastics



